
 

 RELIABILITY | RESILIENCE | SECURITY 

3353 Peachtree Road NE 
Suite 600, North Tower 

Atlanta, GA 30326 
404-446-2560 | www.nerc.com 

     
 

 
 

May 5, 2021 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Ms. Kimberly D. Bose 
Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission  
888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, DC 20426 
 
 
Re: Errata to NERC Notice of Penalty regarding Entergy 

FERC Docket No. NP21-16-000 
 
Dear Ms. Bose:  
 
On April 29, 2021, the North American Electric Reliability Corporation (“NERC”) submitted the above 
captioned Notice of Penalty regarding Entergy. NERC’s filing inadvertently contained drafting errors 
that resulted in an incorrect reference to a Standard family not at issue in this Notice of Penalty and an 
incorrect Standard version for one of the violations in the Notice of Penalty. 
 

• Accession Numbers: 20210429-5363 (containing two public O&P violations), FERC Docket No. 
NP21-16-000, filed April 29, 2021 

 
The attached file contains the corrected Standard version to the impacted violation and removes the 
incorrect reference in the Notice of Penalty.   
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

/s/ Alain Rigaud  
Alain Rigaud 
Associate Counsel  
North American Electric Reliability Corporation  
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE  

I hereby certify that I have this day served a copy of this document upon all parties listed on the 

official service list compiled by the Secretary in the above-captioned proceeding, in accordance with the 

requirements of Rule 2010 of the Commission’s Rules of Practice and Procedure (18 C.F.R. § 385.2010).  

 
Dated at Washington, D.C., this 5th day of May, 2021. 

 
 

/s/ Alain Rigaud 
Alain Rigaud 
Counsel for the North American Electric 
Reliability Corporation 


